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I oppose SB925 

This bill is one more step in making the tail wag the dog. 

Small business already is burdened with too much regulation.  

If regulation was removed, costs would go down to business owners, more 

competition would be increased because it would be easier to start business, jobs 

would be created, and that in itself would increase wages, offsetting the employee's 

lack of a day off because the worker did not agree with the boss.  

There is too much governmental interference in business.  

Vote no on SB925. 


